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Dear Parents, 

 

Well done to the Parish on a great weekend of sporting achievements. It is great to 

see past and current pupils doing so well. 

 

Below is a list of guidelines and new procedures for the school. 

 

 GAA coaching will commence over the next week in conjunction with the 

Boys School. Denis O’ Mahoney will coach all classes outdoors every 

Thursday, weather permitting. The first block of skills coaching will be 

football. Please ensure your child has gum shields. Below is a Covid 19 

GAA logistics plan outlining the safety procedures. 

 

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Coaching-

Scheme-Letter-GAA.pdf  

 

 As per DES and Inspectorate guidelines P.E. is now considered a core 

subject in line with SPHE and Wellbeing. We have been advised that 

children should be active every day. Movement breaks and structured play 

will take place daily, weather permitting. This will be timetabled until 

Halloween, at least. 

 

 Please remember to telephone before entering the school. A sign in sheet 

must be completed by anyone entering the building. If you need to collect 

your child during school time please contact us in advance. 

 

 School fees (€35) are due before the end of the month. This can be paid 

online to IBAN: IE87BOFI90593451108900 or by cash/cheque to the class 

teacher. Thanks to those who have paid already.  Please note the school uses 

two IBAN’s. The above IBAN is used for all payments to the school apart 

from the Book Rental payment. 

 

 The school is setting up SEESAW communication link between school and 

home. This is the same system that was set up during Covid19 closure. 

Details about downloading the APP and logging into your child’s account 

will be forwarded before the end of the month. This system will be used for 

homework and a direct communication method in the event of a school/class 

closure.  
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 Reminder. The Board of Management only accepts responsibility for the 

pupils in the school between 9.20am and 3.20pm 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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